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Food and Drug Administration

(C DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES
Rockville MD 20857

5144 01 N30 P1355
Novémber 27, 2001

Mr. Devin Edmonds
5101 Golden Leaf Trail
Madison, Wisconsin 53704

Dear Mr. Edmonds:

| am responding to your September 30, letter to Dr. Bernard Schwetz. On March 13,
2000, the Humane Society of America petitioned the Food and Drug Administration
(FDA) to ban all reptiles and amphibians from being sold (FDA docket 00P-1077). |
have forwarded your letter to our Dockets Management Branch to log in as a
comment on the petition, which is the standard procedure for handling comments on

a citizen’s petition.
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